



10 January 2024

Dear Families

The year 10 GCSE drama class have been working towards their component 2 devised performance. This unit is worth 40% of their overall grade. For this exam, the students have been given a stimulus and the ideas they have taken from the stimulus have then been pieced together to create their performances. The students have been working really hard on putting their performances together and we are very excited to watch the final product.

Their exam day has been confirmed for Tuesday 30 January 2024, where students will be off-timetable for the entire day. I anticipate that they will be able to rehearse during periods 1, 2 and 3 before students perform their exam pieces during periods 4 and 5. There is a possibility that some of the performances may overrun, therefore students are expected to remain in school until 3.30pm and should make arrangements to accommodate this.

Students have been set limited homework this year and in light of this, I ask for all students to attend at least 1 hour of extra rehearsal per week before the exam. They are able to use the drama spaces during break, lunchtime and also after school. Students can book classrooms by emailing myself or coming up to the drama office and requesting a room.

Please don't hesitate to get in contact if you have any questions and thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mr Lewis Milligan **Teacher of Drama**



















